STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Southern California Edison's (SCE) Kimball Substation Project

(Application No. A.06-12-032)
Welcome to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) website for the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) review of proposed construction of the Kimball Substation Project. This site provides access to public documents and information relevant to the CEQA review. An application for this project was submitted to the CPUC on December 29, 2006.  The application was determined to be complete and in compliance with CPUC requirements on May 1, 2007.  This site provides access to public documents and information relevant to the CEQA review process. 

Background
In response to CPUC General Order No. 131-D, SCE has applied for a permit to construct a 66/12 kilovolt (kV) substation in eastern Chino, California. Additionally, the proposed project would upgrade existing 66kV subtransmission lines along public streets and within existing SCE rights-of-way, and would construct new 12 kV underground distribution.

Full project details are outlined in the project factsheet <add link to PDF>
SCE’s Application and Proponent's Environmental Assessment
The Application and PEA may also be viewed. <add links to PDFs>
For Additional Information
The CPUC, through its Environmental Review Team, is conducting an environmental review of the project. To request additional information or to be added to the mailing list, please contact us by email, fax, or phone, as follows:

Project email: kimballsubstationproject@hdrinc.com
Project fax and voicemail: (800) xxx-xxxx 

The CPUC's Project Manager is:

Michael Rosauer, CPUC Project Manager
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco CA 94102
Tel. (415) 703-2068
Fax (415) 703-2200
Email: rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov
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